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What’s Happening in…��3rd Grade


In our ELA unit, we are exploring different types and aspects of poetry.  This month, we’ve looked at mystery poems and reverso/mirror poems.  We are also learning about how poets use repetition, lists, wonderings, and surprising language in their writing.  In addition, students have been writing some of their own poetry using the strategies they’ve learned so far.��4th Grade


In our Shakespeare unit, we’ve been exploring the language and terminology used in the Elizabethan era, such as “thou” “thy” and “thine.”  We’ve also looked at how Shakespeare used puns in his plays, and how puns have carried over and are still used today!  However, they make more sense to us in modern language. ( Students are currently working on translating part of the famous balcony scene from Romeo and Juliet into texting language!��5th Grade


Students have finalized their speaking topics for their TED Talks and created a mind map to organize all of the information they plan to share with the audience.  We’ve also looked at how to hook the audience from the beginning and write a strong thesis statement. Students have begun to write their introductions to their speeches.  We’re looking forward to hearing these talks at the end of the unit!
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 Spring Identification


�Spring G&T testing is now complete and we are in the process of identifying students for next year.  If you have a 4th grader who took part of the test, you should get scores before the end of the school year with a letter stating whether or not your child will participate in the other cycle next year.
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �Poetry





4th Grade – �Shakespeare for Kids





5th Grade - �TED Talks











*Contact Info*�


�


�


Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�


�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thurs.-Fri. – Woodbrook 
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Upcoming Events


�Please be aware that G&T classes may be canceled during PARCC testing the week of May 2-6.�
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G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








